

of birds, other wildlife, and their habitats..

March 31, 2023

Richard Stevens President Solana Beach Eco Rotary Club Foundation 163 Chapala Beach, CA 92075-2505

Dear Mr Stevens,

Thank you to Solana Beach Eco Rotary Club Foundation for supporting San Diego Audubon Society with a donation of \$1000. As noted in your donation request, the donation is designated to help defray the cost of our full-time caretaker Phil Lambert of the Silverwood Wildlife Sanctuary. We appreciate your recognition of Phil Lambert's dedication and zeal in removing invasive species that tried to take root.

San Diego Audubon Society is committed to protect and preserve this beautiful place and our efforts to conserve habitat, educate our community, and advocate for our environment.

Thank you for your support and placing your trust in us.

Yours Sincerely,

Esther Tsai

Director of Philanthropy

Cc: Travis Kemnitz, Executive Director